
 

 
Donaldson Family, 

Thank you all for your support during the 2019/2020 school year, as it has been a year of 
transition for the Donaldson PTO. We look forward to communicating more effectively in the 
months to come with; a newsletter, posted meeting minutes online, and updated treasury 
information available upon request at the school’s front office. We will continue to have 
general PTO meetings on the last Thursday of each month in the library with childcare 
provided, starting at 02:30. While we know this is not an ideal time for most (including most 
of us) it has allowed for the most parent/teacher/administrative involvement in recent years. 
Unfortunately, we have tried alternative times including off-site and evenings, but have had a 
decrease in turnout when attempted. The next meeting is scheduled for this upcoming 
Thursday, February 27th. We invite you to come to discuss the current “Step it Up” fundraising 
campaign. We have tried many fundraising methods in recent years, and given we only 
attempt one major fundraiser each year to replenish our PTO funds this particular one was 
voted on last year as the best option to ensure that if nothing else, everyone got to participate 
in a big party at the end of it! We have learned many lessons thus far, including the need 
communicate about fundraiser’s sooner and our intentions for all raised funds! We also were 
not quite  prepared  for the SUCCESS we have seen from the campaign and wish to discuss at 
upcoming meetings what to do with any excess fundraising $$, ensuring we take care of all our 
kids, and move our Donaldson community forward for future dolphins.  

Ø A few spots are still left for parent volunteer help on the “day of awesomeness” 
March 3rd. See link below to sign up on the “sign up genius” app: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040C48ABAD29ABFC1-parent 
 

DONALDSON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PTO 2019-2020 

What we are fundraising for: 
Over the last few years the PTO has purchased items like picnic tables, shade structures, 
playground equipment, and musical risers. We will continue to provide school shirts to every 
student, support the veterans breakfast, and provide multiple staff appreciation luncheons. 
Funds also assist kindergarden/5th grade promotions and the “Odyssey of the Mind” program. 
The PTO at Donaldson supports the library annually with books & prizes for reading programs 
as well as our yearly book fair. The PTO takes pride in contributing ALL proceeds from 
“Donaldson Day” strait back into the classroom’s for needed supplies every year. We truly look 
forward to these things and as a PTO are excited to do MUCH more… 

Join us at our next general PTO meeting to discuss ideas & share your thoughts on how we can 
best use fundraising dollars!  

 

  

So far in 2019/2020 
we have: 

──── 

Provided teachers 
with $120 for 

classroom supplies 
from Donaldson Day 

proceeds 

──── 

Provided $30 per 
teacher for books & 
over $500 dollars in 
books to the library 
during the book fair 

──── 

Purchased 
instruments for 

music & will 
contribute to the 

upcoming 2019/2020 
Donaldson yearbook 

 

PTO BOARD MEMBERS: 
David Fishman 

Megan Etter 

Camille Nau 

Bethany Allshouse 

Karen Heffren 

Alicia Mujica 

Email:  
MarionDonaldsonPTO@gmail.com 

Donaldson Elementary School 
2040 W. Omar Dr. Tucson, Az. 85704 

(520) 696-6160 

 

Upcoming Events in 2020: 

Ø 2/27: PTO meeting in 

Library @ 02:30 

Ø 3/2: Dr. Seuss Birthday 

Ø 3/3: Step it Up fundraiser 

“Day of Awesomeness” 

Ø 3/25: Spring pictures 
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know about the Donaldson PTO  


